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Hi,

I’d like to share my concerns regarding the proposal to build over 1000 houses on the velmore farm land. As a
local resident I am against this due to the increase in traffic it will cause, additional pressure on already
struggling local health services, doctors and dentists, as well as issues with flooding of local highways and land,
lack of green space, and breach of a local gap.

I urge you to take my concerns into consideration

Many thanks

K Adams

Local resident

Sent from my iPhone





